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I have always been very proud that Oregon had mail-in ballots in a system that 

worked very well.  To require in person voting is insulting to our honesty and highly 

inconvenient. Can I assume that mail-in ballots are less expensive for the State?  I 

hope so.  Please don't fix something that isn't broken. 

 


